
Northcote Primary School 
Caring, Learning, Growing 

31 January 2023 
 

 
Industrial Action. A reminder to parents and carers that school is closed to all children tomorrow, 1st. 
February due to industrial action by the National Education Union. 
 
Three further dates for ‘strike’ action are also given:- 

 Tuesday 28th. February 
 Wednesday 15th. March 
 Thursday 16th. March. 
  

Celebration Assemblies. We are delighted to welcome parents back for our Key Stage 1 and Year 3 and 
4 celebration assemblies. Thank you to those parents who have taken time to join us over the past two 
weeks, we appreciate your support. Years 3 and 4 celebrate achievements each Tuesday morning at 9.15 
a.m. Years 1 and 2 children celebrate their achievements each Friday morning at 9.00a.m. Please join us if 
you can. Thank you. 
 
Parents’ Evenings. 
Next week we are holding our termly Parent Consultation Meetings. 
Classes and Year Groups will be holding meetings across two evenings as follows: 
 
Wednesday 8th Feb  

Year 1  

Year 2  

Year 3 – Class 7/Mr Burbridge  

Year 5   

Year 6   

Year 4 – Class 9/Mr. McMurtry   

Thursday 9th Feb  

Nursery   

Reception   

Year 3 – Class 8/Miss Pitt  

Year 4 – Class 10/Mrs Monks    
 
Please ‘sign up’ with your child’s teacher as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Half Term Break. Children finish at home time on Friday 10th. February and return on Monday 20th. 
February. 

 
World Book Day. This year is being held on 2nd of March (Thursday) but we will be celebrating the Day on 
Friday 3rd. March. A number of events are being planned, so please watch this space. 
 
Egg painting competition. This is a long held tradition at Northcote School so we look forward to seeing 

this year’s entries. The idea is that children (or Families) decorate eggs to create an imaginative entry. We 
have seen very many amazing designs over the years and we expect a fantastic contest this year. 
 
Car Parking. Please park sensitively and away from the school’s grounds. This request is made in order to 
ensure that our children are kept safe coming to school and leaving each day. Thank you. 



 
 
 


